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In the article, “Governmental Regulations Regarding Seasonal Workers,” featured in Lawn &

Landscape, Attorney Cynthia Yarbrough discusses how although the H-2B visa program can be an

essential part of a company’s seasonal workforce, the regulatory requirements can be extensive.

To read the full article, please visit Lawn & Landscape.
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